SPED PAC Meeting with Jessica Murphy, CPS SPED Director

Minutes of December 22, 2006 Meeting

Attendees

Jessica Murphy, CPS SPED Director

Stefanie Cloutier, President, SPEDPAC

Liz Hopkinson, Vice President, SPEDPAC

Minutes

1. Reviewed and approved last month’s minutes.

2. Status of teacher notification re: qualifications – legal council has advised that specific qualifications NOT be linked with specific teachers; therefore, HR will provide percentages of qualifications for posting on the website.  

3. “Draft IEP” process: goal is to use a projector and screen at the meeting, so IEP can be printed out at end of meeting. This will start next school year (2007-2008), will begin with the Thoreau School, and the HS will be the last place to be rolled out.

4. Standardized testing accommodations for kids going to college: Diana Rigby is talking to Guidance about this. 

5. Upcoming presentations: Liz will follow up on status of these.

6. MassPAC membership: Jessica’s office will send in membership form and dues, to continue our membership for this school year.

7. Grant for a program for transitioning from HS to life for students on IEPs after the age of 18: not possible this year, given the short timeframe and the fact that we do not have a partnership with other local programs, i.e. Minuteman Tech. Jessica will look into this at the next opportunity. 

Action Items

· DR to speak with Guidance Dept. re: standardized testing accommodations.

· HR to provide percentages of teacher qualifications to PAC for posting. 

· Spec. Ed. Parent Satisfaction Survey results for Pre-12 to be posted on PAC website; JM to provide.

· Liz to follow up on status of upcoming presentations.

Next meetings with JM are:

Jan. 18, March 1, both at 1100 am

Submitted 12/22/06 by Stefanie Cloutier

